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PHOTOGRAPHY AND VIDEO POLICY 
 

 
Archery is an inclusive activity and it is common for family members and friends to take 
photographs and video for personal use. 
 
Photography and video are also often used as an aid to coaching. 
 
Anyone taking photos / video that may include other club members should inform the Field 
Captain of their intention. 
 
Club coaches will ask permission of the person(s) they are coaching or where applicable the 
parent / guardian. 
 
Given the above all club members and parents / guardians of juniors need to accept and 
acknowledge this. Where this is not acceptable please speak to a Committee member. 
 
 


